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IMPORTANT DATE 

 December: 

 3 Non-Instructional Day 

 11 Popcorn Day 

 13 Christmas Concert 

 17 Pancake Day 

 19 Christmas Store School 
 Fundraiser 

 20 PAC Meeting, @6:00pm 
 location to be determined 

 21 Last day of School before 
 Winter Break 

 24 Winter Break Vacation,  
 school reopens January 7 

 

 January: 

 7 School Reopens 

 9 PAC Meeting, @6:30 in  
 the Library 

 12 PAC Sponsored Bottle 
 Drive  (School Fundraiser) 

 29 Popcorn Day 

DECEMBER 2018  
Message from the PAC Executive  
December is packed full of fun events for both the parents and children as we get 
ready for Christmas and the Winter Break.   
 
There is no school on December 3rd as the teachers will be busy with Curriculum 
Implementation Day.  
 
Popcorn day is December 11th.  Popcorn can be purchased in advance through the 
Chomp Hot Lunch site.  However, if you forgot to place your order before the 
Chomp site cut off date, popcorn can be purchased on the day for $2.00 a bag.  
Please note that we have a limited number for purchase on the day.  
 
The school’s Christmas Concert is on Thursday December 13th with concerts at 
1:00pm and 6:00pm.  Those parents who are free during the day are encouraged to 
watch at 1:00pm as a full house is expected for the 6:00pm concert.  Although not 
all children are able to attend the evening concert due to other commitments, 
please try to coordinate for your child to participate in the evening concert, as it 
makes it difficult when only a few children from a class shows up.   
 
The Pancake Breakfast is the morning of December 17th. If you forgot to place your 
child’s order through the Chomp Hot Lunch Site, pancakes can still be purchased the 
day of the event for $2.00. In order to put on this special morning event for the 
children, we require griddles, bowls and volunteers to help cook pancakes in each 
classroom.  If you are able to volunteer cooking pancakes, sign up by clicking the link 
below:  https://www.volunteersignup.org/YRP7M.  Or if you are able to lend your 
bowl and griddle, please email crystalviewpacfundraising@gmail.com. 
 
The Christmas Store is on Wednesday December 19th.  The excitement in the 
children as they look for that perfect Christmas gift(s) to put under the Christmas 
treat is so magical.  Gifts will be sold for $2.00 each and the children can shop for 
those who live in their household.  We are still looking for gently used or new 
donations for this event.  There is a donations bin across from the office or if you 
would prefer to donate a monetary amount, it will be used to purchase additional 
gifts.  Volunteers are still required for this event.  If you are able to help make this a 
memorable day for the children, please Sign up by clicking the links below:  
https://www.volunteersignup.org/J983A 
 
This month’s PAC meeting has been moved to December 20that 6:00pm.  If you are 
interested in attending please email PacCrystalview@gmail.com or advise you are 
attending via the facebook PAC Meeting event as we are planning on having this 
meeting / get together off site and will need to ensure we have enough space to 
accommodate everyone. 
 
The last day of school before the Winter Break is Friday December 21st and school 
reopens on Monday January 7th.  Save your bottles for the upcoming Bottle drive on 
January 12th. Sign up to help out at https://www.volunteersignup.org/FF9BF 
 
Have a wonderful Christmas and winter break and we will see you in 2019! 


